
Deacon Contacts                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Bill Wetzel 616.745.1671       Tim McNally  616.460.7013 
Roger Byykkonen 269.758.3111   Greg Randall 269.948.9051 
Tony Frith 269.908.2244            Robert Shafer 269.953.0630 
Roger Gibson 269.948.3965 John Winebrenner 616.437.7728    
Bob Griffin 269.986.0343 

Order of Worship   
 

 

Prelude, Bob Griffin  

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . .America, the Beautiful 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . God Bless America  

Welcome, Announcements & Prayer 

Missionary Update, Amanda Rodd 

Offering Talk 

Message —“Be Wise with God’s Money”  I Corinthians 16:1-4  

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . All Glory 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jesus Paid It All 

Congregational Song . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Not For A Moment 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . All To Us 

Contact Us  

Church Website: hastingsbaptist.com 
Church Directory: hbc.breezechms.com 

Online Giving:  https://hbc.breezechms.com/give/online  
Church Office Email: office@hastingsbaptist.com 

Pastor Matt Moser cell: 269.908.0964 
Email: pastor.matt@hastingsbaptist.com 

 

Church WiFi Connection                                                                                                        
Go to HBC_Guest                                                                                                      
Pull up web browser to enter password: HBChurch 

309 E. Woodlawn Avenue                                     

Hastings, MI  49058 

269.948.8004 

STAY  CONNECTED: 
Website: www.hastingsbaptist.com 

Facebook: Hastings Baptist Church  
 Hastings Baptist Young Adult Group 
 Hastings Baptist Youth Group 

July 5-11, 2020 
 

SUNDAY 
Young Adults ABF . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . . 9:00 am 

Morning Worship Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 10:30 am 

Young Adults | Open Door . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .7:00 pm 
 

MONDAY  
Karate | Gym . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:30-8:00 pm 
 

TUESDAY 
Ladies Bible Study | Open Door . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 pm 
 

WEDNESDAY 
Men’s Prayer Group | Library . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 am 

Bible Study & Prayer | Room 1 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .6:30 pm 
 

THURSDAY 
Worship Team | Auditorium . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .7:00 pm 
 
 

SATURDAY  
Men’s Bible Study | Open Door . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  9:00 am 
Christian Education Meeting | Library . . . . . . . . . 10:30 am

   
   
We are still observing personal distancing. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

July 21      Deacon Board Meeting 

July 26      2nd Quarterly Business Meeting | Auditorium 6pm 

July 28      Safety & Security Meeting | Room 1 

August 9   Communion 

August 15 Jaynie Mueller Graduation Open House 

HASTINGS BAPTIST CHURCH 

 July 5, 2020 

Dr. Matt Moser 
Lead Pastor 



Thank you for visiting with us today here at 
Hastings Baptist Church.  It is our desire to 
make you feel at home and be welcomed as 
a part of our family.  If you are seeking a 
church home where the Bible is preached 
and God is loved, please consider getting to 
know more about Hastings Baptist Church.  
If there is any way we can pray for you or in 
some other way touch your life, please let us 
know.  May the Lord bless you greatly. 
 

Pastor Matt Moser 

If you’re visiting with us today, 

we’re glad you’re here!  We 

would love to get to know you 

better and help you connect 

with our church family. 

How to connect… 

1.  Fill out a communication card in the seatback in the           

auditorium, drop the completed card in the offering plate or 

hand it to a Pastor after the service.  

2. Attend at least three Sunday Morning Worship services.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Attending more than one Sunday gives you a much better feel 

for the church. 

3. Get involved in the Adult Bible Fellowship/Sunday School 

hour or ask about joining a Growth Group.  These are great 

opportunities to interact, grow spiritually, and make new 

friends who care about you and your relationship with God. 

4. Build relationships and get to know others.  As you open up 

and share your interests and needs with others, you will 

probably find someone who can readily identify with you.  

5. Stop by the Welcome Center located in the foyer.  It would be 

our pleasure to give you a book additional information about 

the church and answer any questions you have.  

We are so glad you’re here!  

GIVING SUMMARY 

Last Week          $8,396 (+$578) 

YTD Offering      $199,161.84 

YTD Expense      $183,982.74 

General Fund     $62,950.88 

Your tithes and offerings can be dropped in the gray 
boxes in the foyer or they can be mailed to the church, or 
Online Giving:  https://hbc.breezechms.com/give/online  

Summer Schedule 
Sunday 6-9pm 
 
 
 

Middle School  & High School 
Youth Group will be combined 
for the summer. 
 

NO YOUTH GROUP THIS WEEK. 

Want to have some fun this 
summer?  Host the youth 

group on a Sunday evening!  
Contact Janet Shafer at (269) 

908-8072 for more details and 
to get on the schedule. 

Mark your calendars! For all ages, we will be restarting Sunday 
School next Sunday July 12th. I am looking forward to restarting 
this vital ministry!   – Derek Chandler 
        Sunday School Superintendent 

Church Service Schedule—July 12, 2020 
2 & 3’s Department 
Teacher:  Sherri Mulder 
Helper:  Rachel Chandler 
 

4 & 5’s Department 
Teacher: Kim Stevens 
Helper:  Nathan Brew 
    

MISSIONARY SPOTLIGHT 

Every time you read a book from the church library you get a prize 
and your name in a drawing for some larger prizes.  They will be $5 
gift certificates to area businesses.  There will be one drawing for July 
and one for August.  At the end of the contest all names will go into 
one final drawing for gift certificates to Baker Book House Co.  There 
will be 3 different age groups: children, teens and adults.  The library 
is “under construction” for the summer while we revamp the 
collection.  Look for the book cart at the north entrance. 

Honoring HBC Servants 
This month we would like you to help us honor Dave & Deb 
Wood and Ryan & Holly Groat for their service at HBC. See the 
Get Involved bulletin board in the foyer for more details on 
their ministry involvement, and then do something to show 
them your appreciation. Finally, find someone else in the 
church you can honor and thank for their service. 

Hello Hastings Baptist Church family!                                                                          
First, I would like to thank you for all the ways you have supported 
me in this missionary journey. During such strange times it has been 
a blessing knowing we are a team walking together.                                                  
Going to France for missions, though for a shorter time than 
originally planned, was not only an adventure of a lifetime but gave 
me more experience and another worldview in which to look 
through. God is certainly working and moving in France! It was an 
honor to be a part of the planting of Gospel seeds in Marseille. I 
wish I could be there now to see what else he is up to in the hearts 
of the French people as they recover from the Pandemic.                                                                      
As of right now, my school Bethany Global University is trying to 
return us overseas before mid-August to finish up our Internship. 
We believe there are exceptions to the travel bans in the E.U. for 
students and those with proof of residency, which we have. If that  
is not in accordance to God’s plans for us, my team and I will plan on 
finishing our Internship in the Twin Cities, an area that desperately 
needs to hear the Good News right now!                                                                                       
Please continue partnering with me in prayer and other means as I 
pursue going back to France and all that entails!                                                          
If you would like to hear more about my time in France and/or stay 
up to date with my happenings via Newsletter please send me an 
email at aaa3rodd@gmail.com .                                                                                                
With you for Christ,                                                                                               
Amanda Rodd  


